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Monday 9: First day of Term 4

Tuesday 10:  School Fair Planning Meeting 7.30pm ,FAYSSYCH¥N) S5Ay3 Iy SEGNBY
Tuesday 24:  School Council Meeting YR Sy (KdzaAl & 90 ) 9 I '_\U[ g [ S
Thursday 26:  Maths Night i Junior Campus Hall :i ))\/;\[2 i g iIJ ;JE‘E SZF 3 ; % __(')__ g ﬁl‘]yta 2 LV:] E
Monday 30: Year 6 Transition Week tay § 3§ Y H

Year 1 Excursionfi Como House 1A /1B

Tuesday 31: Year 1 Excursion i Como House 1C /1D
November

Wednesday 8: Senior Campus Swimming begins

Thursday 9: 2018 Prep Information Evening

Saturday 11:  School Fair %l N} -CZINX&8SAYy3 | {AYR YR
Tuesday 14:  Beach Day Year 6 Sandringham Beach t NJ% L) 5 ,2dz Ftglea KI @S
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Wednesday 13: School Concert 6.00pm i Senior Campus

Tuesday 19:  Year 6 Graduation

Wednesday 20: Class Grade Swap 9.30f 10.30

Thursday 21:  Year 6 Big Day Out fi Allnut Park (

Friday 22: Last day of Term 4
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Footy Fever Day - Friday 22nd September
Our traditional end of Term 3 Footy Fever day is only a couple of weeks away, and the PA will be hosting a
sausage sizzle lunch.

Thank you to the parents that have offered to help out with the activities, BBQ -ing and food service. This
is always an enjoyable morning, so if you are keen to join in the fun your assistance with the sausage sizzle
would also be appreciated.

School Fair - Saturday 11th November

With only 2 months to go, we are flying towards the biggest event on the GPS calendar. Rumour has it the
parents & teachers' band The Vales are just about to start rehearsals and I'm sure the live music and
entertainment will be one the of draw cards on the day, along with the Parents Bar.

This year will see the return of ajam  -packed Rides Arena and wristbands will go on sale in the first week
of Term 4.

Other stalls to look out for this year are the Sustainability Stall with another opportunity to buy Keep -
Cups.
We will also be holding the Second Hand Books & Toys stall,  with dates to be released soon for when you

can drop off your items.  Thanks to AusPODS we will be able to store your donated items in the month
leading up to the event.

This year we are also holding a Second Hand Bikes & Scooters stalls , so if you have any unused, outgrown
bikes, trikes or scooters, please also keep an eye out for drop  -off dates to the POD.

Each year level has been allocated a stall, and our wonderful Fair Planning team have been working hard
over the year to bring this magnificent event together. However, we still need your help.

Specifically we would like to hear from someone who can help out with these stalls/activities:

- Side Show Alley : all the activities are set up but we will need someone from 1A, 1B, 3C, 3D who may be
able to help Larni supervise on the day

- Food Prep: the menu is sorted but we will need someone with food handling experience  to
supervise and oversee the food prep on Friday 10th November afternoon & evening.

To keep up-to-date with news from the Fair, please LIKE the  www.facebook.com/GPSSchoolFair _ page.

Thank you,
Tricia Ciampa
PA President
Second Hand Uniform Sale
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BALOENVALE FAMILY
Matise NIgHT

FOIN LS FOR A FAMILY NIGHT OF MATHS FUN!
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Ms Di mi Sfetsas Ms Katrina Findlay
Mr Ti m McRae Ms Donna Jansz

Mr Peter MonottiMs Nancy Merrick
Mr Hock Meng Tan

aa , AT AAT @ 308A1 q i Yia Wnigix (BT @ 308A1 i Yia g e EAQGAR] OAT ABDOAAADI 4

"OEGEOI 1 %AOORABEABY QK A¥XiMOHE GEBA %AOOEABEABY QK A& XA AdxIxBECAOAAT OAl A8DOB


mailto:gardenvale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

I KAA

SAOAEAZY | KT So

hy CNARFTBLIREOSNI DI NRSy oIS aitdRSyia 02YLSGSR Ay (KS
O2YLISGSR 3l Ayaild cn alOKz22ftazr a2Y$S o0SAy3 (KS G2L) a0Kz2
2Sff R2yS (2 GKS FT2fft2¢6Ay3 ailidzRSyia oKz O2YLISGSRI Lz
t 2L 53 W2YyIlI K +3 | ftSEAA ¢ [AlLY a3z /2yy2NI ¢s [/ 2tly

W2aK C FyR DS2NHAS vo
I ALISOALE O2y3aANIY GdzZ o2y (2 W2aK CX DS2NEAS VvOIYyR 90K

9iKIFIYy a OFYS aS0O2yR Ay KAa ynnY NIrOS gAGK +y FYFT AyYy3
2dzyYLJ 2F Y nnlOYZ YR DS2NHAS OFrYS aS0O2yR Ay GNRLX S
2y 2 02YLISGS Ay (g2 S@Syida i wSIA2ylfao

< 3O

28§ @rywlAG G2 KSIENIFo2dzi Ado
2S5ttt R2yS (2 SOSNeB2yS K2 O2YLISGSRH 2KFd 3INBFi RIe&o
l2ffte ¢F+Fas$s

I Ve P ¢ ] -—
l 6Saz2zYS W20 DAN
What an amazing turn out we had on Friday at the girlds s

over 50 girls participating!

It was great to see so many enthusiastic girls giving it everything they had
during the soccer drills and friendly game! You should all be very proud of
yourselves for the effort you made to join in and the fun you had doing it!
Thank you to Nicole from Brighton Soccer Club who ran the clinic along with
Steph Chen, Kris Paxman and Michelle Tustin who helped out.

We are hoping to have another great turn out this Friday, 15 9% $LJi SY 06 SNJ F2 NJ
G§KS 3JIANI & ( ZrdechugbitigFoaches Oy Aagdin®tdckling, so
anyone can play.

In order to participate, girls need to sign up by using the sign up sheets, which are located outside the Library.

Qualified coaches and parent helpers who have been approv
only clinics.

Please get behind us and encourage your Grade 3 to Grade 6 girls to sign up, be active and have some fun with
their friends.

Watch this space for more girlds sport clinics coming up
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